LEGAL NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of Lee County, Mississippi, will at the Justice Center in the City of Tupelo, Mississippi, at 2:00 o’clock p.m., on the 16th day of March 2022 accept bids from vendors interested in furnishing three or more new or used Flat Railcars to Lee County, Mississippi for a construction project subject to specifications on file with the Lee County Chancery Clerk or they may be obtained electronically from www.centralbidding.com.
Sealed bids may be delivered to the Lee County Chancery Clerk on or before said time.  If hand-delivered to 300 West Main Street, Tupelo, MS  38804
If mailed:  P.O Box 7127, Tupelo, MS  38802
Electronic bids may be submitted through www.centralbidding.com  For questions related to the electronic bidding process call central bidding support at (225) 810-4814
The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive informalities.  

						/Phil Morgan/    											President

Bill Benson												Clerk
PUBLISH:  February 15 and 22 2022.

